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Special Day Class (SDC)  and preschool 
programs started hybrid in-person 
instruction on February 1st, 2021. 

For more information, please refer to the 
Special Education Phase 2 Plan:

English        Spanish

PARENT QUESTIONS
Q. What does least restrictive environment 
(LRE) mean?

A: By law, schools are required to provide 
special education in the least restrictive 
environment (LRE). This means the starting 
point for discussion should be the supports 
your child needs to succeed in a general 
education classroom. LRE is especially 
important when deciding to place a child in 
one type of classroom rather than another 
(placement). 

Nico is one of our 4 year old students who will 
soon be going off to kindergarten. He is a 
Rockstar! In the Fall of 2019, he came to our class 
at Prairie. He was very afraid at first but soon 
learned how fun preschool was. When Covid-19 
sent us home to learn on our parent's phones and 
computers, Nico struggled. He did not like seeing 
his teachers on his dad's phone. He cried and hid 
under blankets. Mom, Dad, Nico and family 
persevered through the Spring and Summer of 
2020, helping Nico through. In the Fall of 2020, 
Nico struggled at first, BUT then got very into 
doing school through the computer.  No more 
hiding or crying. He sits up like a big kid and 
learns with his teachers. It is not easy, but Nico 
and his family have worked very long and hard for 
this success. Great Job Nico!

COMMUNITY RESOURCES

Contact Us!
Parents and families, if you have questions, 

ideas, or information, please contact us:
caitlin.shelton@wjusd.org

SPED Department: 530-406-3150

ALPHABET SOUP
AAC - Augmentative & Alternative 
Communication
CBI - Community-Based Instruction 
ED - Emotionally Disturbed 

IMPORTANT DATES
SEPAC Meetings: 5:00 - 6:30pm

February 24th, 2021
March 24, 2021

Zoom Meeting 
ID: 986 8346 1533            Passcode:  325453

WARMLINE FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER

Who Calls WarmLine?

Parents who have questions about their child's 
development, developmental delay or disability 
(birth - 22 years old).

“WarmLine was founded by and is staffed by 
parents who share the common experience of 
parenting a child with developmental delays or 
disabilities. Our vision is to cultivate and grow a 
culture where all children have dreams for the 
future.”

English: 916-455-9500   Spanish: 916-922-1490

https://www.wjusd.org/documents/Return%20to%20School%20Resource%20Center/Phase%202/Phase%202%20Sped%20Plan.pdf
https://www.wjusd.org/documents/Return%20to%20School%20Resource%20Center/Phase%202/Spanish%20-%20Phase%202%20Sped%20Plan.pdf
https://www.understood.org/en/school-learning/special-services/special-education-basics/least-restrictive-environment-lre-what-you-need-to-know
https://www.understood.org/en/school-learning/special-services/special-education-basics/least-restrictive-environment-lre-what-you-need-to-know

